Message

From: De Alba, Gabriel [gdealba@catcapital.com]

Sent: 4/7/2014 10:05:51 PM

To: Revsbech, Carsten [Carsten.Revsbech@vimpelcom.com]
CC: francois.turgeon@ubs.com

Subject: Re: Meeting this week

Hi Francois: did you ever put together the potential combination scenarios we discussed.

Best regards,

Gabriel

On Apr 7, 2014, at 3:55 PM, "Revsbech, Carsten" <Carsten.Revsbech@vimpelcom.com> wrote:
Gabriel,

Thanks for your mail. Since | will be travelling this week | would not be around to see you in Amsterdam.

If you wanted to share any ideas or similar | suggest you reach out to Francois.

Carsten

From: De Alba, Gabriel [mailto:gdealba@catcapital.com]
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 3:19 PM

To: Revsbech, Carsten

Cc: francois.turgeon@ubs.com

Subject: Meeting this week

Hi Carsten:

fam in Amsterdam Wednesday and Thursday of this week. Let's meet to catch up.

Best regards,

Gabriel

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.
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accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which may arise as a result of e-mail
transmission.
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